From: Marsha Hanchrow [mailto:machiya@centurylink.net]

Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 9:06 PM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: | want a full ban!

Testimony:

It's not that I don't care about the price of gas, I do. I want its price to include to include all its
costs. Those would be, among many others, the far more expensive processes necessary to get
the remaining less accessible oil out of the ground, the money that should be reimbursed to
FEMA for the cost of every "natural" disaster caused or exacerbated by drilling or oil transport,
the cost of every improvement to stormwater systems needed because too much land is covered
by impermeable roadway, the cost of almost every action/war in the Middle East, and more that
I'm not up to arguing on a tiny phone.

I have a car; I drive it on occasion. It is not entitled to cheap gas, nor am I, nor is anyone.
Please do not allow any more oil terminals in Portland.
From: Marsha Hanchrow

Email: machiya@centurylink.net
Address: 1908 SE 35th Place, Portland, Oregon, 97214



